
  Ingham County 4-H                 

Superintendent Post Fair Self Evaluation 
 
In order to continue providing the best quality 4-H programs for the youth of Ingham 

County, 4-H superintendents are asked to complete a yearly evaluation at the conclusion of 

the fair.  Evaluation forms will be reviewed by 4-H staff and the 4-H Council’s Leadership 

Committee to better understand how we can provide improved service/assistance to you.  

Any concerns, suggestions, or issues will be addressed with the superintendent through an 

action plan with renewal of the position for the following year.  Please return to the 4-H 

office by September 1st. 
 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Project Area: ____________________________________________________ 

 

1. Please list successes that you saw youth in your project area have this year: 

 

 

 

 

 

2. List areas where your project area improved this year: 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Did your area have any challenges/areas that need improvement for future 

years? 

 

 

 

 

 

4. What steps will you take to make needed improvements? 

 

 

 

 

 



5. Educational opportunities in your area you would like to see offered in 

Ingham County or provide for youth and volunteers throughout the 4-H year: 

 

 

 

 

6. Are there additional training opportunities needed to help you be successful 

in your position, please describe? 

 

 

 

 

 

7. Did the 4-H staff provide you with adequate support to complete your 

responsibilities as superintendent?  

 

 

 

 

8. What can 4-H staff do to make your experience as a project superintendent 

better? 

 

 

 

 

 

9. Additional comments you would like to share: 

 

 

 

 

 

10. Do you intend to renew your superintendent position?   

If no, please recommend others you think qualify: 

 

 

 

 

Superintendent Signature: _____________________________________ 

 

4-H Extension Educator Signature: _____________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________ 


